
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We enter the final week of this term from Monday, and there are lots of events 
happening all throughout next week. Please check our Key Dates section so 
you know what is upcoming, but I want to draw your attention to Parents’  
Evening which is taking place next Thursday. It is important to the progress of 
every child that every parent attends their allocated meeting. The teachers will 
be sharing lots of information about your child’s progress, and it’s an  
opportunity for you to have a meaningful discussion about how well your child 
is doing at school, including asking any questions you may have. We look for-
ward to seeing you all at these meetings next week. 
 
Have a lovely weekend from all at Concordia!  

 

Kind regards, 
 
 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 5 April 2019 

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 99%. Sunflower Class had  
attendance of 94%. Poppy Class had attendance of 95%. Congratulations to 
Bluebell Class for having the best attendance this week with 99%! Bluebell will 
win the attendance award in assembly this week.  
  
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to 
how well children achieve at school. Good attendance at school is one of 
the key indicators of educational success for a child throughout their school 
life, so make it a priority to get your child to school every day. Please  
remember that we do not authorise holidays during term time.  

ATTENDANCE 

KEY DATES 2018/19 

Spring Term 2019 
 

Wednesday 10 April  
Easter Disco 

Thursday 11 April 
Parents’ Evening 
Friday 12 April 
Easter 10p Roll! 

Parent Gym taster session for 
parents  

Last day of term 
 

*Dates may be added and  
amended as necessary. 

 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Vrishank. Vrishank has been working 
extremely hard in phonics this week - he has produced some lovely writing. 
As well as this, Vrishank is a kind and caring member of Bluebell 
class. Keep up the good work!   
 
Star of the week in Sunflower Class is Danny. Danny has been working 
hard to make better choices for his learning, this involves lining up well and 
showing great partner work. Great stuff Danny, keep it up!  
 
Star of the Week in Poppy Class is Abigail! Abigail wrote a fantastic shape 
poem using kennings this week. She thought carefully about her descrip-
tions and wrote them down beautifully. Brilliant work, Abigail! 

 STAR OF THE WEEK 



ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

The children can wear their Summer uniform after the Easter holidays when 
we return at the end of April. No sandals are permitted and normal school 
shoes must be worn for health and safety reasons. Normal rules apply for all 
other aspects of the uniform. Girls’ hair accessories should be of an appropri-
ate size and colour and boys’ shorts and trousers must be black.  
 
Thank you for your support in this area and if you require any more infor-
mation, please speak to the school office. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

READING CLUB 

It was another great turnout at After School Reading Club on 
Monday and we thank parents and children for participating in 
this weekly event. 
 
Next week is the last club for this term so pop along after school 
with your child for some reading and discussion.  
 
As usual, teaching staff will be on hand to support and answer 
any questions.  

We would like you to join us in saying a huge ‘Thank You!’ to our new 
PTA! 
 
Last Friday, they organised and held their first event, a Mother’s Day 
Bake Sale. The cakes were delicious and the children and parents all 
gave really positive feedback! Notes for next time - more cake! 
We are already looking forward to the next event! 

PTA MOTHER’S DAY BAKE SALE 

Following another successful school council 
meeting this week, we are going to introduce 
a ‘Friend Station’ to our playground. Our  
councillors suggested this great idea as a 
way of making sure all children have some-
one to play with at break and lunchtimes. 
Reasons for children not always having 
someone to play with included being a new 
child to the school, and friends sometimes 
being absent through illness. Our councillors 
also thought this would be a good way of 
making new friends! 
 
Children can go to the ’Friend Station’ should 
they find themselves with no one to play with, 
this station will be manned by school council 
children and other volunteers. Here, students 
will be able to meet up with other children 
and make new friends.  
 
Thanks to our wonderful school council for 
this very thoughtful suggestion.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL CORNER 


